
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

Jan. 8 , 2007- 

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin
 
The stove at 55 Lex has been re-installed and needs to be re-inspected by the town before use. Registered letter sent 
to homeowner.

Registered letters will be sent to delinquent homeowners and those behind more than 3 months will be turned over to 
the attorney for collection.

The Board considered another Christmas tree pickup.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday Feb 5- 6pm 3 Lex.


